
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Reading Club Year 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After a lot of hard work from the library team, the library is now organised for the school to access. This has 

involved a lot of hard work from your children, and I am very grateful to them for all of their help.  

 

From next half term, we have agreed that we would like the club to become a reading club. This will involve 

reading a book together, agreeing a section to read in preparation for the following week and talking about 

the book at each stage.  

 

To make this even more enjoyable, I have agreed that the children can bring a cuddly toy or comfort item 

each week to the reading club- but this must be small enough to fit in their bag, and remain in their bag 

until the start of the club.  

 

I will provide the children with a copy of the book at the first session on Monday 6th June. If your child has 

difficulty accessing the text for themselves, you are welcome to read the book to your child or take it in 

turns to read a page or two at a time.  

 

For the final session on Monday 18th July, we will engage in some fun activities such as a book quiz and 

guess the character.  

 

Please note that I am unavailable to do Reading Club on Monday 27th June and so the club will not 

take place for that week only.  

 

I hope you all enjoy half term and the Jubilee weekend.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Jane Cockerill 

Reading Club leader 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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